
 
Medical Clinic Mission to Wise County, VA 

 
John and Susan Hilliard will again assist with the Remote Area 
Medical Clinic July 22nd – 24th in Wise County, Virginia.  This is, for 
most of the approximately 2,000 patients, the only medical/dental care 
they receive for the year.  Richmond area churches donate huge 
amounts of gently used clothing to distribute that weekend; however, 

there is also a tremendous need for NEW socks and underwear for 

people of ALL shapes and sizes.  If you are able to donate these items 
or contribute checks toward the purchase of these, please see John or 

Susan by July 17th, or leave your purchases in the church library. 

The patients are always very appreciative of your kindness! 


